
From: Soura, Christian
To: John Supra <supra@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 7/12/2013 10:40:30 AM
Subject: SIB Follow-Up

Hey,
 
                Do you have time early next week for me to come over to see you?  Figured I probably oughta meet Erica, 
plus I wanted to talk through next steps, get the procurement rolling, etc.  I’m also reaching out to Marcia to get her 
spun-up on SIBs.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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